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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

23rd April 2025 

 

Art Workshops - Year 5 

 

Over the summer term, our Year 5 pupils will be taking part in some art 

workshops. These workshops are being provided by DAISI who are a leading 

arts education charity working throughout Devon and Torbay. The project 

has been subsidised by The Helen Foundation. 

 

The Helen Foundation is a well-established local charity that supports the 

aspirations of young people in the arts who live in Teignbridge. It was 

launched in January 2006 as a living memorial to Helen Elizabeth Kirk. The 

Helen Foundation trustees make an offer to every state-funded school in 

Teignbridge to subsidise arts-based workshops for Key Stages 2-5 led by 

professional artists. 

 

The workshops will take place on the dates below: 

 

Planning Session 23rd April 2025 

Workshop 1 14th May 2025 

Workshop 2 21st May 2025 

 

To make the very most of this generous offer, we have worked alongside 

some other nearby maintained schools which opened up the opportunity to 

apply for some additional funding. There will a celebration of the outcomes 

and final pieces from each of the schools at Highweek Primary School on 

Thursday 10th July. More details of this event will follow in the summer term. 

 

We are very excited to be working alongside experienced, talented and 

inspiring artists and see this as a wonderful enrichment opportunity for our 

children. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sarah Butler 

Acting Headteacher 
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